
Hi Carly,

As a resident close to the proposed site of this proposal I would like to ensure that Council is taking into account the hundreds 
of submissions opposing this DA and not only the revenue that council is receiving should the tower go ahead

I am extremely concerned that our elected council - that should be doing the best for the 
community - is being blinded by money rather than keeping the community safe.

The fact that this meeting is being held in school holidays with limited notice does not sit 
comfortably, it shows that this is trying to be pushed through without the community knowing.
This is after the DA number was changed and my opposition  (along with how many others??) 
had to be resubmitted.

Has an Optus tower proposal been denied in 2015? If so what were the reasons and what has 
changed since that time?

Kind Regards,
Christine Falzon
2 Abbott Rd, North Curl Curl
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